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Date: Wed, 24 Apr 2013 10:04:30 +1000
From: "Francisco Camacho" <francisco.camacho@guamcc.edu> Block Address
To: " oressa M Melegrito™ <loressa.melegrito@guamcc.edu>
Subject: RE: Standard Committee Actionable Plan F/up
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Hafa Adai Loressa,

Not a problem.

Most of the information I provided Fred are accurately stated in the report with the exception of the first se
5, which is the last paragraph under 3C1.

The phrase, "The College has entered into contract with Tech Proven (formerly Sungard/Ellucian)” should b
College has entered into a Technical Professional contract with Tech Proven which replaced Ellucian (formel
Education or SGHE)....".

Thanks.

Frank

From: Loressa M Melegrito [mailto:loressa.melegrito@guamcc.edu]
Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2013 5:35 PM

To: francisco.camacho@guamcc.edu

Subject: Standard Committee Actionable Plan F/up

Hello Mr. Francisco, I have taken over Fred's role in updating the actionable plan for standards III Fall 201:
appreciate if you could please review the fall 2012 report and comment whether there have been any revis
actionable plan. Section (3C1, 3C1b,3D2f). Thank you.

Greatly Appreciated,

Loressa
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